Trios Opens May 12th + Safety FAQ

From: hello@triossalon.com (mailer@salonspa.email)

To:

Date: Wednesday, May 6, 2020, 11:35 PM CDT



Dear Lori,

We are excited to open our doors Tuesday, May 12th. Our Online Booking is LIVE at www.triossalon.com/book for you to BOOK NOW!

We have made some safety improvements to our salon space by adding touchless foot pulls on our front entrances and touchless faucets, soap dispensers, towel dispensers and foot pulls in the restrooms. As an added safety feature we have added hospital grade UV filtration to our entire salon ventilation equipment. We also now offer touchless payment systems and an amazing online store where you can order gift cards + products 24/7 and let us deliver to you!

As always, Trios sanitation standards will be noticeably above and beyond. In order to

TRIOS SALON OMAHA

3525 N 147th St, Ste 212 Omaha, NE 68116

402-578-1800

Mon: 9:00 AM - 9:00 PM
Tue: 9:00 AM - 9:00 PM
Wed: 9:00 AM - 9:00 PM
Thu: 9:00 AM - 9:00 PM
Fri: 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM
Sat: 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM
Sun: 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM



adhere to the Government regulations we will have a few guidelines as you prepare for your future appointment.

- 1. The health and safety of you and our team are the priority. If you are not feeling well we would appreciate you rescheduling your appointment. We will be monitoring our employees daily as a precaution.
- 2. We are only allowed to have the guests that are scheduled for an appointment in the salon. The guidelines are strict which will require you to wait in your vehicle until we are ready for you. Please make sure and have your cell phone handy.
- 3. You and your stylist are required to wear a mask the entire length of your appointment. We are happy to provide you with a mask that loops your ears if you do not have one.
- 4. Social distancing has been easy to achieve in our newly expanded salon. There is plenty of space for you to enjoy your services.
- 5. We have removed the community magazine rack. Please minimize bringing personal belongings including food or drink. The requirement to wear masks will prohibit us from offering our beverage service at this time.

We kindly ask for your patience. Initial services may require more time and we may be running a little behind. Please note at this time we are not allowing children 12 and under to receive services and our waxing services are limited to eyebrows only.

We have a few stylists that are delaying their return to protect their health. We want to hug you but know that having you in our chair is is the best hug ever!

Together we will make this experience safe for everyone.

Do Something Beautiful,

Somer Krueger Trios Salon Owner

Book Now at www.triossalon.com/book

<u>Unsubscribe</u>